FEEDBACK FROM ACPA /BASK MEETING 25TH & 26TH MARCH 2010

Out of the 41 members attending I received 12 replies to my request for feedback.

The most popular presentation was Max Gibbons –Assessment and treatment of bone and soft tissue tumours.
 Karen Barker’s Patients understanding of Jargon and common medical terms was loved and hated in equal measure.

One member “loved anything to do with x-rays, anatomy, arthritis, treatments (surgical and therapeutic), outcomes, BASK papers and seeing everyone again” – definitely one totally satisfied delegate!

Several commented that there was too much on uni knees – mainly referring to the BASK presentations on the Friday morning.
One member expressed concerned after hearing about the  DOH skills for Health Competencies.

General comments were:

· It was great to network

· Fears that 2 tier membership would dilute standards of presentations

· Would have liked to hear Dr. Charlie Brown

· Would have been helpful to have had the programme released earlier

· Topics were excellent

· Cost of meeting- well worth it

· Enjoyed all the ACPA presentations

· Loved the Italian restaurant – far better than the formal meal

· Thanks to all the committee

